
Ysgol yr Holl Saint – All Saints’ School 
  Active Travel Champions Meeting  

11th October 2024 

Attendance: Mrs Shelmerdine, PC Stu, IC, LS, IJE, JF, LH, EH, IMJ  
 
Apologies: None   
 

Agenda Notes & Key Actions Who? When? 
Welcome & Apologies A warm welcome and thank you was given to 

the ATCs for putting themselves forward for 
the role.  
 

AS Complete 

Whole group & individual 
photos 
 

This is to be done in the next meeting due us 
making the most of PC Stu’s time. 

AS Next 
meeting 

Badges distributed PC Stu presented the badges to the ATCs 
 

 Complete 

Election of the Chair and 
Vice Chair for the group 
 

This is to be done in the next meeting due us 
making the most of PC Stu’s time. 

AS Next 
meeting 

Identify key actions for 
the group 
 

The key actions of promoting active 
journeys and facilitating these through 
managing safety around the school site 
was discussed.  

AS and 
PC Stu 

Complete 

Sharing the School 
Development Plan and 
how we can help with this 
 

This is to be done in the next meeting due us 
making the most of PC Stu’s time. 

AS Next 
meeting 

Discuss communication 
and how to feedback to 
classes following 
meetings 

This is to be done in the next meeting due us 
making the most of PC Stu’s time. 

AS Next 
meeting 

Identifying three 
priorities for the group 
this year 
 

This is to be done in the next meeting due us 
making the most of PC Stu’s time. 

AS Next 
meeting 

Any other business 
 

We welcomed PC Stu and our local PCSOs to 
the meeting. They spoke to the children 
about the 20mph speed limit and the 
implications of motorists not sticking to it. 
The children were taught how to use the 
speed gun before going out on to Clappers 
Lane and performing speed checks. The 
numberplates of motorists exceeding the 
speed limit were noted by the PCSOs and 

AS and 
PC Stu 

Complete 
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they will be sent a letter reminding them to 
drive more carefully.  

Homework ATCs started to design posters to explain 
the importance of obeying the speed limit 
with help and guidance from PC Stu and the 
PCSOs. These are to be completed and 
returned to school before being sent to the 
PCSOs to be send out with speeding letters.  

ATCs Next 
meeting 


